PO No. 019/2018

2" March 2018

Re: Delayed Submission of year 2017 Financial Statements Ending 31 December 2017

Attn:  President
Stock Exchange of Thailand

The International Engineering Public Company Limited ("The Company") would like to
inform that due to the Company is in the process of auditing the Financial Statement for
Quarter 2, Quarter 3 and year 2016 ending 31 December 2016, therefore the Company is
unable to submit the financial statement of 2017 for the period ending 31 December 2017 to
the Stock Exchange of Thailand within the designated deadline, which is 28 February 2018.

The Company will continue to prepare the unsubmitted financial statements for the past
periods as quickly as possible. Should there be any progress made in reviewing / auditing
process, the Company will submit the financial statements and report to the Stock Exchange
of Thailand as soon as possible.

Please be informed accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

(Mr. Pongkawin Jungrungruangkit )
Chairman / Chief of Executive Officer




